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change of Kyoto Protocol status of Cyprus. 
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Response of the Board:  
 
 

  

The proposal submitted by the K.P.E. C.D.M. Trading Ltd. has been considered by the 

Board at its seventy-fifth meeting from 30 September to 4 October 2013.  

 

The response is contained in paragraph 96 of the meeting report of EB 75. 
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